
We offer our condolences to: 

** Helen Taylor and family on the passing of her husband Clyde on February 25th. 

His funeral took place on Friday, February 28th. 

**SuAn Randall and family on the peaceful passing of her sister, Patricia 

Rosemary (Randall) Tomison, on February 21st in Bournemouth, Doset, England.  

** Bradley Moss and family on the death of Bradley's grandmother, Clarice 

Bradley Decker, whose funeral took place in Eastport. 

  

The following donations have been made:  

**to the Sound System: in loving memory of Joanne Hapgood R.N.B.N. and 

Bethany Danielle Pike from the family. 

**to the Sound System from Gilbert & Lillian Thomas 

**to the Music Program: in loving memory of Jean Bowering, long-time family 

friend, from Carolyn Sturge Sparkes and Catheryn Nelson.   

 

Memorial Hymn Sing:  Sincere thanks to all who donated to our Hymn Sing! 

 

We are looking for a female leader to head our ‘GO’ Project team travelling to 

Stratford, Ontario this summer (July6th-17th). If you are 20+ years old and 

interested in more information on this opportunity, contact Susan at the office 

(722-1881), or susan@stjamesuc.org 

 

St. James Pancake Supper tickets will be available at the coffee hour after 

today’s service: $8 adult, $4 if under 12, for this Tuesday at 5pm. 

 

Group Study:  ‘Embracing Emergence Christianity: Phyllis Tickle on the Church’s 

Next Rummage Sale’ starts tomorrow, Monday, at 10am or Tuesday at 7pm. 

Please see Susan after the service to pick up the reading.  

 

The Annual Ecumenical Service for the World Day of Prayer will be held on 

Saturday, March 8th at the West End Baptist Church, 314 Topsail Road at 7pm. 

 

Our Annual Congregational Meeting will take place following worship next 

Sunday, March 9th; soup and sandwich lunch followed by the meeting. 

If you can contribute to the sandwiches, please speak with Linda Babstock or 

Gloria Lefeuvre today 

 

The next Escasoni Service will take place on Tuesday, March 11th. 

 

Heads-up for the AOTS semi-annual fish dinner:   April 25th at 6pm for $20 

 

 

Public Lecture at Queen’s College tomorrow, Monday, March 3
rd beginning 

at 7:30pm. Guest speaker will be the Rev. Canon Dr. George Sumner, Principal of 

Wycliffe College in the University of Toronto where he is also the Helliwell 

Professor of World Mission. His talk is entitled ‘Through a Glass Darkly: hints 

toward our Anglican future’.  All are invited to attend.   

 

Cochrane Street United Church presents Worship Under the Dome, Ash 

Wednesday, March 5th at 7pm,  featuring combined Memorial University Choirs 

performing Fauré‘s Requiem.  For information, please contact the church office at 

722-3023 orinfo@cochranestreetuc.com 

 

Gower Street United Church UCW are hosting a St. Patrick's Day 

Afternoon Tea, Craft and Bake Sale on Saturday, March 15th, from 2-4pm, at the 

Lecture Hall (back entrance).  Admission is $7. 

 

The Annual General Meeting for Bridges To Hope is being held at St. Andrew’s 

Presbyterian Church at 7:30 on March 19th.  All welcome! Refreshments will be 

served after the meeting. 

 

The Alzheimer Society of NL is offering a free learning series (16 sessions) for 

individuals with Alzheimer’s disease, their caregivers, families and friends. The 

series can be received in person, by conference call or Skype.  Please see the 

information posted outside the office for full details, or phone 576-0608. 

 

Diploma in Theology and Ministry Program is being offered by Queen’s 

College beginning April 11th in Clarenville.  It is a weekend program designed for 

persons interested in learning more about Scripture, Christian belief, personal 

spiritual development and ministry.  While the Diploma program will be of 

interest to all who seek to improve their understanding of theology and pastoral 

ministry, it will be of particular benefit to those who lead and belong to groups 

and committees in both the local and wider Church settings:  lay ministry, lay 

readers, Christian development/religious education directors, Sunday school 

personnel, outreach workers, youth workers, vestry/parish council members, 

leaders of bible study, those desiring to grow in faith and persons seeking a 

refresher course.  All work is completed in the class setting.  For further 

information please contact Queen’s College (709) 753-0116; 

email queens@mun.ca or check the website www.queenscollegemun.ca 

 

Accessibility at St. James United Church: 

Hearing Devices  Wheelchairs Enlarged Bulletins 

If you wish to use one of the above services that we offer, please speak with one 

of our ushers and they will be happy to assist you. 

 


